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This wording seems to propose land-use decisions be henceforth the domain of 

counties and their elected officials. If that is the correct interpretation of the wording, I 

approve! One size does not fit all, and it is past time to acknowledge that the best-

informed decisions are made by those who are directly impacted. I hope this is the 

correct reading of this. Such a vision is overdue. 


